
Hello, 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in this project. 
 
Two copies of the draft Lambeth Area Community Improvement Plan (CIP) are 
available to view at the Lambeth Library. 
 
The electronic version is available here:  http://www.london.ca/business/Planning-
Development/secondary-plans/Pages/Lambeth-CIP.aspx. 
 
If you have any comments on the draft Lambeth Area CIP, please provide them to me 
by May 17, 2019. 
 
Thank you 
 
Laurel 
 

 

Laurel Davies Snyder, MA, RPP, MCIP 

Planner II, Urban Regeneration 

City Planning 

City of London 
 

http://www.london.ca/business/Planning-Development/secondary-plans/Pages/Lambeth-CIP.aspx
http://www.london.ca/business/Planning-Development/secondary-plans/Pages/Lambeth-CIP.aspx

